DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from the
Reverend Father Eric William Griffith,
priest of the Parish of Bonalbo and the
Centre Churchwardens of St. Margaret's

Church at Woodenbong, praying that we
would by virtue of our Episcopal
Authority, grant a Faculty for the
article mentioned below to be placed
in St. Margaret's Church, Woodenbong.

A HANGING BRASS SANCTUARY LAMP WITH
RED LIGHT SUSPENDED ON BRASS CHAINS
ABOVE THE SANCTUARY. GIVEN IN
MEMORY OF ROYSTON AND MINNIE
STANFIELD.

WHEREAS this article appears to be fitting and

seemly to be placed in the House of
God.

NOW THEREFORE, WE DONALD NORMAN by Divine Providence
BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our
Faculty and give consent to the above-

mentioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal
this sixth day of March
in the year of our Lord

one thousand nine hundred
and seventy eight.

Registered at Grafton
Diocesan Offices on the
day and year mentioned
above, by me.
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Diocesan Registrar.




